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From the Private Secretary 10 July, 1989.

GAELIC TELEVISION SERVICES

The Prime Minister has seen your Secretary
of State's minute of 30 June, and the letters
of 6 July from the Chancellor of the Exchequer
and 7 July from Colin Walters. The Prime
Minister has commented that she strongly
supports the objections to your Secretary
of State's proposal set out by the Chancellor.

I am sending copies of this letter
to the Private Secretaries to the Members
of Misc 128 and to Trevor Woolley (Cabinet
Office).

Paul Gray

David Crawley, Esqg.,
Scottish Office.
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